PUBLIC NOTICE
MEETING CANCELLATION

The Lakewood Township Zoning Board meeting on Monday, May 6, 2024
is cancelled. All applications scheduled for that night will be heard on
June 17, 2024 at 7 p.m in the Municipal building located at 231 3" Street.

No new notices from the applicants to interested property owners will be
mailed or sent. This is the official notice of the cancellation of the May 6, 2024
meeting and the carrying of all applications to June 17, 2024 at 7 p.m.



